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Dear Johan 

Following your letter dated 30/11 to Frédéric Oudéa regarding the Dakota Access Pipeline project, 

please find below a link to Societe Generale statement, which was made public on Friday 02/12. 

https://www.societegenerale.com/en/s-informer-et-nous-suivre/newsroom/positions 

Kind regards 

Cécile Rechatin 

Societe Generale CSR Department 
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